



Wednesday 22nd September

Year 5 Freshwater Theatre performance: Quest for Space

Dear Parent / Carer

Our science topic for the autumn term is 'Space'. As part of this exciting topic, we will be welcoming the Freshwater Theatre Company to school, who will be performing a 'Space' theatre show on Thursday 6th October. This is a fantastic opportunity for children to broaden their understanding of the solar system.

In order for this visit to go ahead, we need to ask for a voluntary contribution of £4.50 per child towards the cost to be paid via Parentpay by Monday 3rd October. Should you require support with payment, please either speak to Mr James or Mrs Drake. Unfortunately, the visit would need to be cancelled if there are insufficient funds.

We look forward to an excellent production. Thank you for your continued support.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs E Hawes Miss Z Baxevanidis Miss M De Beer Mr M Hayman







Percy Road Hampton Middlesex TW12 2LA • T: 020 8979 2545 • office.hjs@hpp.school • www.hpp.school.

